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M E R R Y  C H R I S T M A S

May you have a full heart and tummy!



The dorm students went to the Falls
Township Community Park located in
Pennsylvania. The students were excited
because it's been a while since they did a
good workout. There were reeds, trees, and
a lake. Fortunately, it was good to take a
walk because the weather was nice. The
students talked to each other, took pictures,
and walked around. The students liked the
park because it was a place where students
could relax. The students made another
memorable memory. 

The dorm students celebrated Rian
Lee, Jiwoo Son and Jiwoo Kim's
birthday. Dorm students had steak for
dinner and celebrated their birthday.
They sang happy birthday song and
made wishes. The students wrote
letters and handed them to each other
with a small gift. The students all
enjoyed celebrating their birthdays.
Let's all hope the students' wishes
come true !
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Conwell-Egan dorm students visited
Peddler's Village in New Hope. 
The old fashioned village has unique
shops and restaurants. Especially, they
have so many cute stores to browse
through. The village is also a great place
at Christmas time, since the lights are
very beautifully decorated and there’s a
wonderful sense of Christmas spirit
there. They were so fascinated by all the
spectacular lights. 

Peddler's Village

At dusk, all of Peddler's Village was lit up with Christmas lights and it was very
festive and pretty.The students enjoyed walking around looking at the lights and
checking out the stores. It was a nice walk through an old-fashioned Christmas. The
students took some pictures together in front of the enormous Christmas tree.
It was a very enjoyable experience!



On December 21st, the dorm students and
employees celebrated Christmas together.
They had a finger food feast. They then
gathered in the hall and learned about the
history of Christmas. 

A White Elephant Gift Exchange is a
popular Christmas event where people vie
to walk away with the best present. The
dorm students and staffs had prepared
presents secretly and put them under the
Christmas tree. On the day of the event,
they took turns to pick the presents and
opened them. 

Christmas, December 25th, is the annual
holiday to celebrate Jesus Christ's birth. It
is the most beloved holiday in the United
States. People in the U.S. usually decorate
their house and make a Christmas tree on
the day after Thanksgiving day. 
On December 4th, the dorm students
gathered together at the hall and decorated
their Christmas trees with colorful lights
and ornaments. The trees brightened the
hall with a joyful atmosphere of the
Christmas season.

Dormitory Activity

Christmas Party

Making a Christmas Tree
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Happy New Year ! 


